
Recreation Commission Regular Meeting 

       Monday May 20, 2013 

Meeting called to order by Enes Martineau at 7:10 P.M. 

Attending were-Nick Popitti, AlexisHussey, Tammy Raymond, Joe Dolan, Enes 

Martineau and Laura Davidson. Also attending was Sandy tremblay. 

Absent were Sue Smith, Melissa Perkins and Kim Hayman. 

Motion was made by Nick and seconded by Alexis to accept previous meetings 

minutes.  

Motion Passed. 

There was no treasurer’s report. 

There was no public forum. 

There was no correspondence. 

Rec coordinators report- The budget has passed. Rec will be getting $40,000.00 

and also $25,000.00 for a capitol improvement to convert tennis court to 

basketball court.   

 On-going activities- 

Basketball- Sandy reported she was just waiting for the final bills for the 

custodians. 

Aerobics- Sandra reported there will be no zumba for the summer.   We wll have 

karate. 

Pavillion- Sandy reported the Gutters are on. Next step is the staining of the 

pavilion.  

Volleyball- Waiting on questionnaires and Still need to pay Tracy Bidwell.  



Swimming- Registration set for this Sat.  Family pass cards are ready, 

registrations are ready. Forms are on the website  Thank you to Tammy for all 

her help.   

Lego camp- Set to go.  Registration forms are on website. 

Babe Ruth- Only one team will be starting soon. 4 boys went to other town 

teams.  Sandy says she is still waiting for the bill.   

New Business- 

Motion was made by Alexis and seconded by Nick to ask Board of Selectmen to 

put out to bid in an RFP the tennis courts at Aspinall to be converted into 

basketball courts.   Motion passed. 

Alexis made a motion to adjourn, Tammy seconded. Motion passed. Meeting 

adjourned at 7:55 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Enes Martineau-Chair 


